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  WRITING YOUR FAMILY HISTORY Deborah
Cass,2012-08-01 Ever wished to see your family
history in print, or imagined future generations
poring over old photographs and anecdotes in a
book? Writing Your Family History helps family
historians realize the full potential of the
names, dates and facts that they have researched
to compile a detailed family history that will be
preserved for future generations. Topics covered
include: Exploring sources for material; Gathering
information; Recording family anecdotes; Making
use of limited material; Using local and social
history; Studying family dynamics; Planning your
story; How to begin your story; Presenting and
publishing your story.
  Genealogy Software Guide Marthe Arends,1998 This
is a much-needed guide to genealogy software.
Along with a variety of other useful features it
comprises reviews of the major software programs,
including commercial & shareware software as well
as utilities. We are all painfully aware of the
fact that genealogy software changes rapidly, &
indeed over the last few years countless genealogy
programs have been orphaned with outdated
interfaces, inadequate features, & little or no
author support, so for this reason the book
concentrates solely on software that is current &
is still supported by the author or publisher. In
addition, new versions of existing software &
frequently released updates result in a quagmire
of options & choices, so a guide such as this is
not only essential for the computer genealogist,
it is absolutely indispensable. Bearing in mind
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some concerns that might be paramount to the
reader, the author tackles a number of frequently
asked questions before launching into her software
reviews, answering such key questions as the
following: Why use genealogy software? What
equipment do I need? How do I choose & evaluate a
program? What are the different types of software
available to me? And where can I buy this
software? With such questions authoritatively
addressed, the author goes on to list each
program's major features; but rather than a mere
litany of details, functions, & common
characteristics, she tries to provide a sense of
what the program actually feels like, providing
over eighty sample reports & screen shots of the
major genealogy programs & software utilities. In
this context it is important to note that only IBM
compatible software is reviewed here; Macintosh &
other platforms, however, are listed & briefly
described.
  The Abridged Compendium of American Genealogy
Frederick Adams Virkus,Albert Nelson Marquis,1925
  Home Computer Buying Guide 2002 Consumer Reports
(Firm),2001-09 Whether readers are looking to
purchase a new computer or upgrade current
systems, this guide can help make the right choice
for both needs and budgets. It covers printers,
monitors, hard drives, modems and more.
  Everton's Genealogical Helper ,1995
  Your Official America Online® Guide to Genealogy
Online Matthew L. Helm,April Leigh Helm,2002-02
  The Governor and the Colonel Don
Carleton,2020-12-11 William P. “Will” Hobby Sr.
and Oveta Culp Hobby were one of the most
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influential couples in Texas history. Both were
major public figures, with Will serving as
governor of Texas and Oveta as the first commander
of the Women’s Army Corps and later as the second
woman to serve in a presidential cabinet.
Together, they built a pioneering media empire
centered on the Houston Post and their broadcast
properties, and they played a significant role in
the transformation of Houston into the fourth
largest city in the United States. Don Carleton’s
dual biography details their personal and
professional relationship—defined by a shared
dedication to public service—and the important
roles they each played in local, state, and
national events throughout the twentieth century.
This deeply researched book not only details this
historically significant partnership, but also
explores the close relationships between the
Hobbys and key figures in twentieth-century
history, from Texas legends such as LBJ, Sam
Rayburn, and Jesse Jones, to national icons,
including the Roosevelts, President Eisenhower,
and the Rockefellers. Carleton's chronicle reveals
the undeniable impact of the Hobbys on
journalistic and political history in the United
States.
  National Genealogical Society Quarterly ,1957
  The Rundle, Rundel, Randle, Randol, Randall,
Rundall, Rundell, Runnell Ancestry of Long Island
and Greenwich, 1667-1992 ,1991 William Rundle,
Sr., may have been the son of John Randoll and Ann
Goldstone, whose son William was born in 1646, in
England. William Rundle arrived in America before
1667, settling in Long Island. He married Hannah
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Edwards, a daughter of William Edwards and Anna
Cole, in 1670. She died before 1674, and in 1675
he married Abigail Mills, a daughter of Samuel
Mills and Susannah Palmer. They had eight
children; the first may have been the son of
Hannah. Descendants live throughout the United
States.
  The Vanderbilts Jerry E. Patterson,1989-09
Nearly 250 pictures reveal the striking
personalities of this extraordinary family and the
glittering interiors in which they led their
fabled lives.
  Pensionless Emily Brandon,2016-04 Provides tips
on using a variety of sources, including Social
Security, Medicare, and 401(k)s, to build a
retirement income--
  The Jaquith Family in America George Oakes
Jaquith,Georgetta Jaquith Walker,1982
  Art's Anglo-American Paper Lion Richard J.
Alperin,1993 John McLure and Clara maintained a
home in Philadelphia, but also lived in London,
Glasgow, Scotland; Jamaica, and traveled
extensively.
  The Genealogical Helper ,1997
  Who's who in the Central States ,1929 A
business, professional and social record of men
and women of schievement in the central states.
  Free and Low-cost Software for Scientists and
Engineers Harley Bjelland,1994 This book sifts
through the mountain of free and low-cost software
and distills it into a compendium of the top
recommended programs. Each chapter is devoted to
one specific type of software. Readers can use the
author's convenient, step-by-step evaluation
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procedures to assess additional software on their
own. Disk contains sample programs.
  Who's who in the South ,1927
  People's Yellow Pages ,1988
  Dear Boys Keith Frazier Somerville,1991
Collected letters from Mrs. Keith Frazier
Somerville's Dear Boys column published in the
Bolivar Commercial (Cleveland, Mississippi)
newspaper during the final years of World War II
  The World Who's who of Women ,1995
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